For immediate release. Press release from the League of Women Voters of Napa County. For

more information, please contact robyn@napanet.net.

The League of Women Voters of Napa County will have a General Meeting on Wednesday,
January 18th, at 7:00 pm, at the Napa Senior Center, the Little House by the Bocce Court, 1500
Jefferson Street, Napa. New and old members are encouraged to attend this first meeting of the
New Year with the theme of “Looking Back and Looking Ahead.” Attendees will learn a little
about the League’s history, including a short video, and some of the programs and activities
planned for 2017. There will be a discussion of which issues the LWV California and the LWV
Napa County should be focusing on next and a report on the current “issue of emphasis”: to learn
about and educate others about local housing shortages. Nonmembers may join at the door (ask

about our reduced regular and student rates for first-year membership).

What: General Membership Meeting: Looking Back and Looking Ahead

Date: Wednesday, January 18th

Time: 7:00 pm

Location: Napa Senior Center, Little House by the Bocce Court, 1500 Jefferson St., Napa

Sponsor: League of Women Voters of Napa County
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The League of Women Voters will have its next board meeting on Wednesday, February 1, from
12:45 to 2:00 pm. From 2:00 to 4:00 pm, LWVNC will hold a meeting on Local and State

Program Planning for 2017-19. Members will be proposing areas on which to focus our local
energy, the energy of other local leagues in California, and the resources of the state League over
the next two years. Both meetings will be held at the Napa Senior Center, Small Annex, 1500
Jefferson Street, Napa. Members are encouraged to attend; membership is accepted at the door
(reduced rates available for first-year dues).

What & When: Board Meeting, Wednesday, February 1, 12:45-2:00 pm

What & When: Local and State Program Planning for 2017-19, Wednesday, February 1,
2:00-4:00 pm

Location: Napa Senior Center, Small Annex, 1500 Jefferson Street, Napa

Sponsor: League of Women Voters of Napa County
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As part of the national movement for women’s rights, local residents are organizing Women’s
March Napa Valley for Saturday, January 21. The Napa march is scheduled from 10:00 to 1:00
pm; participants will march from the Oxbow Public Market parking lot on First Street to
Veteran’s Memorial Park on Main and Third Streets. There will be speakers beginning at 11:00
am at the park. For more information, click on this Facebook link:

https://www .facebook.com/events/1872030699750066/.

What: Women’s March Napa Valley

When: Saturday, January 21

Leave: Oxbow Public Market parking lot at 10:00 am
Destination: Veteran’s Memorial Park, Main at Third Street

Speakers at the park: 11:00 am



